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And LOADS more prizes!!! 

Our Quiz Night is BYO alcohol & a light supper is provided!



Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

We welcome Biya Grace Binoy and Juan Geevarghese Jose to our school 

community and wish them every blessing as they start their school journey.  

 

As you can see from the cover, our quiz night offers an excellent night of 

entertainment. In the past, teams have had a really good night, particularly with 

winning prizes in our raffles. It is not hugely competitive and questions are 

designed for both success and challenge, so don’t let the quiz aspect put you off. 

The money raised goes to the school camp. The more we raise the less our 

students have to pay. So your support, particularly those with students in Years 7 & 8, would be 

appreciated.  

Reminder Term 3 finishes next Friday the 28th September. Term 4 begins Monday 15th October.  

 

God Bless  

Jane Rutherford 

 

 

 

September:  

21st  Duffy Role Model Assembly 1:30 

22nd  Quiz Night from 6pm 

26th   Whole School Mass 9am 

  Board of Trustees meeting 

28th   Last Day of Term 

October:  

14th   Term 4 Begins 

14th-19th  Life Education Bus 

22nd  Labour Day Public Holiday 

Monthly spiritual fuel-up and social time: 

 Friday 28th September. Fr Danny will be 
available for Reconciliation from 3pm. Meet by 
the Marian alcove at 3.30 for communal prayer 
and short Bible study. Social time after - we will 

go the school playground if the weather is 
good. All ages welcome, little ones through to 

adults. Contact Rosemary 0276999451 
or rosemary.f.roberts@gmail.com for more 

info.    

Plates for QUIZ NIGHT 

Supper .  

You can drop off your 

plate for QUIZ NIGHT to 

the School tomorrow 

(Friday) 

mailto:rosemary.f.roberts@gmail.com

